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WHO:   The Honorable Mayor Jim B. Clarke and the City Council 

Invite you to participate in a Community Conversation on Affordable 
Housing and related issues. 

                    
WHY: To engage the Culver City community in an open dialogue through a 

“World Café” format to discuss how best to address the affordable 
housing needs of our City. 

 
WHAT: This important dialogue will discuss three very important topics 

related to access and production of affordable housing presented by 
leading professionals and community stakeholders: 

 
Local Mechanisms that Encourage Affordable Housing 

Production and Opportunity  

  
Presenter – Craig Knight,  
Founder of Guild GC 

 
How to Address Homelessness in Our Community  

 
Presenter – Booker Pearson, 
Founding Board Member Upward Bound House and 
Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority Board of Commission 
Member 

 
Expanding the Role of the Landlord Tenant Mediation Board 

 
Presenter – Judy Scott,  
Past Chair Culver City Landlord Tenant Mediation Board 

    
WHEN/WHERE:     Please join us on Saturday, January 28th   from 9am to 12  

Noon at Veterans’ Memorial Building (Multipurpose Room) 
located at 4117 Overland Blvd., Culver City, CA (corner of 
Culver Blvd and Overland Blvd). Parking is Free and 
Refreshments will be served. Childcare is also Available 
(children 6 and older)-Space is Limited 

 

MORE INFO:  If you have any questions, please contact Tevis Barnes, Housing 
Administrator or Mona Kennedy, Housing Programs Supervisor at 310.253.5780 or 
tevis.barnes@culvercity.org or mona.kennedy@culvercity.org. 
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